
 
 
 
 
May 22nd, 2018 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
I am writing with regard to a consultation process that we have undertaken about proposed 
changes to the time of our school day from September 3rd, 2018. 
 
The Governing Body met on Tuesday, May 22nd to consider all of the responses received as 
part of the consultation from parents, carers, students and staff. They would like to 
acknowledge and state their appreciation for the time taken in expressing an opinion. The 
changes proposed were as follows; 
 
School day from Monday September 3rd, 2018 
8.35am   Warning bell   
8.40 – 9.00am  Registration   
9.00 - 10.00am Lesson 1 
10.00 - 11.00am Lesson 2  
11.00 - 11.20am Break    
11.20 - 12.20pm Lesson 3 
12.20 - 1.20pm Lesson 4 
1.20 - 1.50pm  Lunch   
1.50pm    Warning bell   
1.55 – 2.55pm  Lesson 5 
2.55pm  End of school day 
 
After full consideration for all the points raised, the Governors have unanimously made the 
decision to change the times of the school day from September 3rd, 2018 to those above. 
This decision also took account of the significant investment by the Local Authority in our 
canteen provision which will greatly improve the quality and efficiency of our service from 
September. 
 
There is obviously no impact on home to school transport in the morning but parents / 
carers should note that from September the school day will finish 10 minutes earlier at 
2.55pm. 
 
My thanks again for all of your comments and engagement through this consultation 
process. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Huw Cripps 
Headteacher 


